
800 Independence Avenue, SW 
 Office of Airport Safety and 
   Standards 

Washington, DC  20591     

September 18, 2019 

Dear Airport Operators and Airport Industry Representatives: 

We are circulating Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Draft Advisory Circular (AC) 

150/5200-18D, Airport Safety Self-Inspection, to interested industry associations to obtain 

comment and recommendations of action to be taken.  

The FAA recommends the guidelines contained in this AC. This AC provides voluntary 

guidance for all airport operators in developing self-inspection programs. It also provides 

standards for developing and implementing self-inspection programs at airports certificated 

under Title 14 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) part 139 (hereinafter referred to as part 

139) that are acceptable to the Administrator. Part 139 regulations require an airport 
operator at a certificated airport to develop a self-inspection program acceptable to the 
Administrator as a means of compliance with § 139.327, Self-Inspection Program.

Please review this draft document and comment as appropriate. Please identify your 

recommended changes, provide a rationale for the recommendations, and specify the 

sections of the document they impact. The final document may be revised as a result of 

comments received and our further review. 

Comments received by October 18, 2019, will be considered for inclusion in the document. 

Concurrence to the enclosure is requested. Comments may be submitted via electronic 

correspondence to dale.williams@faa.gov or via written correspondence to: 

Federal Aviation Administration 

800 Independence Avenue SW 

C/O Dale Williams 

Airport Safety and Standards 

AAS-300 Room 618E 

Washington DC 20591 

You can also find the enclosed document on the FAA’s draft Advisory Circular page at 

https://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/.  

Sincerely, 

Anthony Butters 
Acting Manager Airport Safety and 

Operations 

Enclosure 
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